
GVSA board meeting minutes – October 15, 2015 
Present:  Josh Sheldon, Mike Panse, Sue Crabtree, Ken Lovell, Jake Harmon, Bjorn Hansen, 
Lawrence Murray, John Corbett, Jim Cisler 
Guests: Bob Middleton  
Meeting called to order by John Hall at 8:30pm 
Previous meeting minutes approved with changes. 

Officer’s reports:   
Jake Harmon – See attached for financials. 

Ken Lovell – Great beginning to the fall with very few issues or cards 

Bjorn Hansen – subcommittee met on the Respect Campaign.  A letter went out to all clubs. 

John Corbett – Referee had a complaint and issue with a TNT coach and the club and wrote 
some discouraging words on the game report.  John spoke with the referee on how to handle in 
the future. 

Josh Sheldon – reminded everyone that Paul Thomas from MSYSA will be coming to attend a 
DOC meeting on 10-27. 

President’s report:   

Administrators report:  
A club notified Sue they had a coach who became disqualified for Risk management. Coach is no 
longer coaching. 
Sue let all know that Midwest United u12 boys were selected for the MSYSA Spotlight team. 

Old Business: 
Field Sizes – tabled 

Sue’s compensation – Sue’s compensation has been adjusted for a job well done. 

Ole – Ken has emailed Jose again on the letter Jose supposedly sent to his club and asked him 
to share it with GVSA.  Also, Sue will check the game reports to ensure Hugo had a 
representative at all games.  

New Business: 
NSCAA Diploma equivalencies to USSF licenses – Tabled.  See attachment for discussion at the 
next meeting. 

Age groups for tryouts – Tabled until the November meeting. 

Referee complaint review process – see attachment for recommendation from Bjorn.  Final 
version to be presented at the November meeting. 

Fruitport parent/coach issue – see attachments.  

Meeting adjourned at 10:00pm.   
Next meeting is November 2nd 2015, 8:30pm at MVP Spot (32nd St.) 
Submitted, 
Josh Sheldon, secretary 










